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Curriculum Updates

Now Introducing...A New Communication Tool!
We are excited to kick off the start of the school year with a new
communication format for sharing information with all of our
families and the larger Scarborough community! Each week, a
district update will be published and shared. Not only will our
newsletter share upcoming events, highlights, and important things
to know about across the district, but each school will be linked at
the bottom of the page, allowing you to connect directly with their
pages. As an added feature, each of the weekly communications will
be archived and easily accessible for you to go back and reference
as needed. Later this fall, our schools will be moving to a similar
format for their communications, too! Enjoy!



~Diane Nadeau, Ph.D., Assistant Superintendent

From the Superintendent
You will find the latest message from Superintendent Prince in the box below. In the future, you will
also find archived messages from previous weeks in this same box. Please contact the
Superintendent's Office at (207) 730-4100 or superintendent@scarboroughschools.org with
questions or suggestions.

pdf Message from the Superintendent 9.11.2020.pdf Download
131.2 KB

mailto:superintendent@scarboroughschools.org
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/5f5b9de1ac6d57fd0def70af


While the ways in which we are doing school might be different this year
and it will take some time to build new routines, we are excited about the
learning possibilities! Here are a few items that you might find helpful.



September's Curriculum Update: September Reopening: From Plan
to Action!
View what we have available for our students: Online Applications
for 2020-21
Information to assist in managing stress: Coping With Stress

Did You Know...



Transportation: A True Community Effort!
Many thanks to all parents for your patience and flexibility as we establish new routines for
student drop off and pick ups. We greatly appreciate the number of families who have been able
to provide their own transportation. This is a critical element in our Reopening Plan, whereas it
would be impossible to transport everyone under current restrictions without your help!
We also appreciate the support of the Scarborough Police Department and VIPs, who have been
assisting with morning drop offs and afternoon pick ups.
Bus drivers have shown commitment in following new safety practices on their bus routes.
School staff has also been amazing with their support for these new routines.

It takes a village... Thank you, Scarborough!

Upcoming SPS Events - Mark Your Calendar!
SPS Calendar




September 14 at 6:00 p.m. - K-5 Parent University - SeaSaw
September 17 at 6:00 p.m. - School Board Workshop 

September 17 at 7:00 p.m. - School Board Meeting
September 17 at 6:00 p.m. - Middle School Virtual Open House

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LTmaDwhifQbkU7_HnehznR3J4DK8wb-U/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JfZreobLCdV6ZuMcHqE0Sh9ek8Urg0_b/view?usp=sharing
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/daily-life-coping/managing-stress-anxiety.html
https://s.smore.com/u/db96452a8324024be2d21e2dd206e07e.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/693ba75ae1e2a28e18fdfa24a4daf039.png
https://s.smore.com/u/3725b7083dcc0e5b66a71d0786fb3a63.png
https://s.smore.com/u/92b1f9cb5ce8a584ffa327e22197c100.png
http://www.scarboroughschools.org/calendar
https://s.smore.com/u/99fb63f37898b0b41440f8e0b8f97449.jpg


Thanks to a federal waiver, all Scarborough students can access
free breakfast and lunch each day until December 31, 2020, even
on remote learning days? To place your orders, go to
https://scarboroughschools.nutrislice.com/
Scarborough High School's Virtual Open House, which was held on
Wednesday evening, is still accessible remotely? Families who were
not able to join us for the virtual Open House on Sept. 9, 2020,
please use the this link to view the Administrators' presentation and
click here to view course introductions by members of the faculty.





Health & Safety
Please make sure you review the required Student Health Self
Assessment questions EVERY DAY before sending your child off to
school.


Our district medical staff have been laser focused on setting up 2
clinics at each school site, per state requirements. Each school now
has a general clinic as well as a "respiratory clinic". Many thanks to
our Maintenance Department for the many adaptations they made
at each site over the summer to make this possible. We are also
appreciative that we have dedicated nursing staff full time at every
school site this year. Please reach out with any medical questions as
they come up. Below is a listing by school:



Blue Point: Laurie Hibbard, RN *
Eight Corners: Rebecca Cummings, RN *
Pleasant Hill: Dorice Groshon, RN *
Wentworth: Cindy Fasulo, LPN and Anne Ornstein, RN
Middle School: Patty Bolduc, RN and Amanda Eason, RN
High School: Heidi Igneri, RN and Lisa Verzoni, RN



*Suzanne Kenney, Medical Assistant, supports all schools with a
focus on K-2 at this time.


Click here for a link to a recent document they shared on Face
Covering Requirements.

Student Schedule
Please see the chart below to determine your student's learning schedule. For additional information,
please refer to the School Calendar.

https://scarboroughschools.nutrislice.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11HZWBLcUKNUPkhcEJF_HZS0_kmtinFmE/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1dpt_HRXzD9LGa_xbZxjyorOUpp3_57UMTZ9tNjK3hMU/edit?usp=sharing
https://s.smore.com/u/c36029c258386adaccccb6b7c844c326.png
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SG8a08KkKZ1uwyfrDMC-7YBuyi3j2lJu/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eyLtwfSY--ntDv4GXEGpHUO5fqBGTpE8/view?usp=sharing
https://s.smore.com/u/306e5604c5d04ff314aaed8e684c1b02.jpg
http://www.scarboroughschools.org/calendar


Links to Our Schools

Blue Point Eight Corners Pleasant Hill

Wentworth Middle School High School

Services & Information

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eNl1c7DoMrAxeglifZfI_eJ9B8UY_1mz/view?usp=sharing




Spec. Services | Alison Marchese, amarchese@scarboroughschools.org

Transportation | Sarah Redmond, sredmond@scarboroughschools.org
Food Services | Peter Esposito, pesposito@scarboroughschools.org
Athletics & Activities | Mike LeGage, mlegage@scarboroughschools.org
Curriculum I Monique Culbertson,
mculbertson@scarboroughschools.org

Community Services | Todd Souza, tsouza@scarboroughmaine.org

Tech Support
For technology assistance with SPS student laptops, please send a message to
techsupport@scarboroughschools.org and someone from Technology will be in touch to assist you.

Facebook @scarbmeschools

Scarborough Schools

259 U.S. Route 1, Scarborough, … (207) 730-4100

scarboroughschools.org

https://sites.google.com/a/scarboroughschools.org/sps/central-office/special-services
mailto:amarchese@scarboroughschools.org
https://sites.google.com/a/scarboroughschools.org/sps/central-office/transportation
mailto:sremond@scarboroughschools.org
https://sites.google.com/a/scarboroughschools.org/sps/central-office/nutrition-program
mailto:pesposito@scarboroughschools.org
http://www.scarboroughathletics.org/
https://sites.google.com/a/scarboroughschools.org/shs/student-life/activities
mailto:mlegage@scarboroughschools.org
https://sites.google.com/a/scarboroughschools.org/sps/central-office/curriculum-assessment
mailto:mculbertson@scarboroughschools.org
https://www.scarboroughmaine.org/departments/community-services/
mailto:tsouza@scarboroughmaine.org
https://s.smore.com/u/7b902931796ca0d047a947b4e7163053.jpg
mailto:techsupport@scarboroughschools.org
https://www.facebook.com/scarbmeschools/
http://www.twitter.com/@scarbmeschools
http://www.scarboroughschools.org/
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=259%20U.S.%20Route%201%2C%20Scarborough%2C%20ME%2004074%2C%20USA&hl=en
tel:(207) 730-4100
http://www.scarboroughschools.org/

